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1  Jack and the Beanstalk
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Jack and his mom are poor. 
All they have is a cow.  

The cow gives them milk. 
They sell the milk.  

One day, the cow has no 
milk. Jack must sell her.
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In town, he meets an old 
man. The man has five 

magic seeds. He gives the 
seeds to Jack for the cow. 
Jack’s mom is mad. She 

throws the seeds outside.
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The next day, there is an 
enormous beanstalk.  

Jack goes up. At the top, 
he sees a tall woman. The 
woman gives Jack some 

food.
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Jack hears the giant.  
The giant is scary!  

He eats boys. Jack hides. 
The giant sits down at the 

table.
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On the table, there is a 
chicken and a violin. They 

are special. The giant 
sleeps. Jack steals the  

chicken and the violin. The 
violin shouts.
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The giant wakes up. He is 
mad. Jack goes down the 

beanstalk. Jack’s mom 
quickly cuts down the 
beanstalk with an ax. 
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